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Notice of a 45-day extension of the consultation session, in accordance with 301 
CMR 23.04, associated with the Municipal Harbor Plan Amendment for East Boston. 

On May 15, 2008 the Boston Redevelopment Authority (BRA) submitted an 
amendment to the City of Boston's East Boston Waterfront District Municipal Harbor 
Plan (MHP) for review and approval pursuant to 301 CMR 23.00. It was noticed in the 
Environmental Monitor on June 11, 2008 with the 30-day public comment period closing 
on July 11,2008. The consultation session for the Boston East (102-148 Border Street) 
and 125 Sumner Street areas of the proposed Municipal Harbor Plan Amendment were 
extended until December 27,2008 to allow additional time to modify the plan based on 
public comment and input received during the extended consultation session. At the 
City's request, the consultation period for the 125 Sumner Street and Boston East (1 02- 
148 Border Street) areas has been extended to February 1 I ,  2009. 


